
 

 
19 January 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer 

HMS WEEKLY UPDATE 17 

Update on school life  

 
 
 
 
Respect. Engage. Aspire Awards  
 
Each week, teachers nominate pupils for awards to celebrate those who have demonstrated our 
school values and to recognise the brilliant achievements of our pupils. The awards celebrate children 
who have shown great respect, who have engaged well in all aspects of school life and who have 
shown high aspiration during lessons and around school.  
 

Year 5  Year 6  Year 7 Year 8  

    
  

 

House Point Totals 

Below are this week’s House Point totals as well as the ‘Top 4’ pupils in each year group this week. 
P points are awarded for character value such as resilience, respect, engagement and responsibility. 
Well done to each and every one of them. 

 

 

House Totals 

 Top 4 ‘P Points’ in each year 

Year 5 Year 6 Year 7 Year 8 

Aln  1  1  1  1  

Coquet  2  2  2  2  

Tweed  3  3  3  3  

Wansbeck  4  4  4  4  

NEXT WEEK IS TIMETABLE WEEK 2 
 

NEXT WEEK IS MENU WEEK 3 



 
Attendance – top 3!  

 
Head of Key Stage Updates  
 

KS2 
Updates from Miss Liddle and Mrs Downes 

KS3 
Updates from Mr Scott and Miss Lamont 

  

 
News from the community  
 

•  
•  

 
Reminders/ Key Dates 
Date  Event  Who  

Monday 22th January Shakespeare Workshops Year 7 

Tuesday 23th January  Shakespeare Workshops Year 8 

Wednesday 24th January School Council Meeting (P5)  

Thursday 25th January  Parents’ Evening Year 8 

Friday 26th January Head of School Breakfast  

 

Have a fantastic weekend everyone!  

Mr Watters 

Head of School 

1  2  3  

   

Pupil Support and Safeguarding 
Designated Safeguarding Leader: Mr Stephenson/ Deputy Safeguarding Leaders: Mr Scott and Miss Liddle  

Heads of Key Stage: Mr Scott and Miss Liddle  
SENDCo/Assistant SENDCo: Mr Stephenson and Mrs Adams  

Academic Support Coordinator: Mrs Toor  
Pupil Support Workers: Mrs Dodds and Mrs Richards 

 

Please remember that we are here to support you and your child at any time. You can contact us via the main office 
(phone) or by email (admin@hexhammiddle.org.uk). 

mailto:admin@hexhammiddle.org.uk

